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In the July 2014 Inside Politics Newsletter, Bill writes about how

politics are impeding solutions to situation on the border. It is

a humanitarian crisis, but for many policy-makers in

Washington, it’s all politics. The In Focus pieces on p. 3

compare the lack of enthusiasm for intervention in Syria and

Iraq to that of previous Middle East con�icts, and explore the

challenges to improving the Iowa caucuses. And the

infographic on the back page Not Conservative Enough?

illustrates a big reason why the GOP base thinks their

Congressional Republicans are moderate squishes.
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